
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Notice in the EDP of 6th August by NCC regarding 
Anglian Water Sewerage System in Knapton 

 
We were made aware of this notice which was spotted in the 6th August edition of the EDP.   
It was put in by NCC as part of the necessary planning process and outlines road closures 
that they intend to make because of the installation of a new sewerage system in Knapton. 
 
We’ve reproduced the information which we hope will make it clear for everyone to read. 

Notice  

1) U19010  The Street from its junction with 81145 Mundesley Road for 880m eastwards 
2) 0426 The Green from its junction with 81145 Mundesley Road for 50m westwards 
3) C426 Knapton Road from its junction with C426 The Green for 115m westwards 
4) 0421 Hall Lane from its junction with U19010 The Street for 150mnorthwards 
5) U19012 Paston Road from its junction with U19010 The Street for 115m eastwards 
6) U19687 Pond Lane from its junction with U19010 The Street for 150m northwards 

In the parish of Knapton, because of the installation of a new sewer system, the roads will 
be temporarily closed except for access from: 
1) 23rd August 2021 to 24th August 2022 
2) 12th to 26th November 2021 
3) 29th November to 8th December 2021 
4) 27th May to 4th July 2022 
5) 13th to 24th June 2022 
6) 1st to 24th June 2022 

For the duration of the works only while signs indicating the closures are in place, 
alternative route is via: 
1) Paston Road, Bacton Road, Mundesley Road, Stow Hill, Water Lane, Knapton Road,  
2) Knapton Road 
3) Back Street, Gimingham Road, North Walsham Road, Knapton Road 
4) North Walsham Road, Paston Road, The Street 
5) The Green, the street 
6) Mundesley Road, The Street 

 


